
AMENDED NOTICE OF COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE MEETING 

A Committee of the Whole Meeting has been scheduled for Tuesday 
October 29th, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. in Council Chambers at the 
Anmore Community Hub, 2697 Sunnyside Road, Anmore, BC. 

The purpose of the meeting is for Council to consider: 

(a) Anmore South Neighbourhood Plan – Phase 2

Dated at Anmore, BC the 23rd day of October, 2024 at 11:00 a.m.
Amended on October 29th, 2024.  

Rhonda Schell 
Corporate Officer 
T 604-469-9877 
rhonda.schell@anmore.com 

mailto:rhonda.schell@anmore.com

